Minutes of the Vestry Meeting
Holy Trinity Church Tewkesbury – 15th October 2020 by Zoom

The Vicar welcomed everyone and Prayer was given

Apologies and proxies
No Apologies were given 
No proxies had been assigned.

Minutes
It was proposed by the Chair and carried that the Minutes of the last Vestry Meeting of 29/4/19, were a true and accurate record of events.
Vote: Unanimous

Election of Church Wardens
Two nominations received – Roger Workman and Sara Simpkins 

A huge thank you was given to Steven Cirel who has served as Church Warden for 6 ½ years.    Stephen has served very thoroughly and it is very much appreciated for all that he has done.  A small gift was presented

Sara brings lots of experience from her other community positions and thanks was given to her for serving the Church in this way

Roger and Sara were nominated and accepted as Church Wardens for the next season
All in Favour:  Unanimous


